
   Date:  Friday, June 9, 2017  

 

   Time:  2:00 p.m. 

  

   Place:  Front Lawn at Cortlandt Town Hall  

Please join us for this special dedication commemorating the  

50th Anniversary of the Vietnam War Era and the Vietnam Veterans 

Light refreshments will be served following the ceremony in the Nyberg Meeting Room 

“Our Community pays Tribute and gives Thanks to the Brave 

Men and Women who Fought and Sacrificed for our Country 

during the Vietnam War” 

                           - Supervisor Linda D. Puglisi  

 

Please RSVP by June 1st  to my office at (914)734-1002 

 

Town Board Members: 

  Richard H Becker   Francis X. Farrell 

  Debra A. Costello   Seth M. Freach 


